City of Winlock

323 N.E. First Street/PO Box 777
Winlock, WA. 98596-0777
(360) 785-3811/fax (360-785-4378
winws(@cityofwinlock.com

Date: 9-26-23

NOTICE
ALL OF WINLOCK
Oct 2" thru Oct 6th

We will be doing maintenance on all our Pressure Reducing Valves in the City. This will
cause some water outages and low pressure in the system. This will affect everyone in the
city. These PRV’S are what regulate the pressure within the city, and they should be
maintenance every S to 7 years. Also please be aware of your water heaters during this
time.

Thank you for your patience.
If you have any question or concerns, feel free to call me at 360-520-5589

Rodney Cecil

Water and Sewer Superintendent
City of Winlock

360-520-5589
winsw@cityofwinlock.com

This institution is an equal opportunity provider, and employer.”



